No.23011/8/2012-MPR
Government of India
Ministry of Chemicals and Fertilizers
Department of Fertilizers

Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi
Dated the 1% April, 2013

A reference is invited to this Department letter of even number dated
08.03.2013 seeking tender bids for undertaking a study on the impact of Nutrient
Based Subsidy (NBS) Policy on P&K Fertilizers.

The last date of submission of tender bids is hereby extended upto
16.04.2013 (up to 14.00 hrs.). The weightage for different parameters for
selection of suitable consultant will be intimated in due course. If your Company
is interested to participate in the tender, the same may please be done as per the

terms and conditions of the tender by 16.04.2013 up to 14.00 hrs.
Hgaky_

(P.B. Sahu)
Under Secretary to the Government of India
Tele. No. 23387492



